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Greetings! 

Vermont Archaeological Society Spring Meeting

The Barn at the Old First Church
Monument Circle, Bennington, VT

Saturday April 21 2012
9:00 am - 2:30 pm

 
9:00 am Registration and Coffee

9:30 am Welcome
Bob Brinck - VAS President

9:45 am The Bishop Homestead, Marlboro,
VT

Diana Todd - Hogback Mountain Conservation Association
 

10:30 am Break
 

11:15 am Old Bennington
Jane Radocchia - Historic Architect

 
11:30 am Tour of Old Bennington

Jane Radocchia - Historic Architect
 

12.30 pm Lunch
Catered by Belly's Deli

 
1:30 pm The Homer Stone Quartzite Quarry: Getting Older Fast

Geoff Mandel - UVM Consulting Archaeology Program
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CNEA Annual
Meeting

This year's CNEA Annual
Meeting, will be held on Saturday,
April 14th, at Strawbery Banke in
Portsmouth, NH. 
 
Due to a number of recent and
very exciting discoveries, as well
as the development of new and
the refinement of existing
methodologies, the focus this year
will be on Emerging Trends in
Paleo Interpretation.  

Given the theme of the meeting, it
was decided to take this
opportunity to celebrate the
contribution of Dr. Dena Dincauze
to the field, and this meeting will
be dedicated to her. 
 
The meeting will be held at the
Tyco Visitors' Center at Strawbery
Banke starting at 9am with coffee;
the talks will run until mid-
afternoon, and will be followed by
a reception at the 
Discover Portsmouth Center.  
 
You can pre-register online at
cnea-web.org, or by mail at
CNEA, PO Box 178, Leverett, MA
01054. You can also register 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuHmPeC5UaB2uo9__i7SU8N7TfQMAtwnReWbydxMmKIEmkezQWyph2N0X2RkH-zbWBbUNsWYmx2g_XcrI_6895vqrv3Ddq5Lz_vecwtfA5cNO&c=&ch=


David Lacy - Green Mountain National Forest

Cost (includes lunch): Members $20.00
Non-members $25.00

Prepayment is not required. Pre-registration is strongly encouraged.
To Pre-register contact:

 
Georgeana Little - VAS Administrative Coordinator

rgtle@stoweaccess.com or 802/644-5675

JVA has a New Editor
 

Niels Rinehart recently moved with his family to Jericho, VT, from

Guilderland, NY. He has a Master's degree in Anthropology from SUNY

Binghamton and pursued a Doctorate in Anthropology at UMass, Amherst.

Niels has been working on cultural resource management projects in the

Northeast for over 15 years and, in addition to writing numerous reports and

several articles, was an Editor at UMass, Archaeological Services. Niels

looks forward to getting to know everyone at the VAS and learning more

about the history and archaeology of Vermont. 

Anyone interested in submitting an article for the next Journal of Vermont

Archaeology should contact Niels at niels_rinehart@hotmail.com.

at the meeting. Annual
membership dues, which include
conference admission, are $20
($10 for students).  
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